
 

PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd) 

February 14, 2022  

Subject: Notice for postponement of pre-bid meeting for Independent Transmission 
Project “Transmission system for evacuation of power from REZ in Rajasthan (20 GW) 
under phase III –Part G” 

This is with reference to issuance of RfP documents vide notification dated January 19, 2022 
for the subject ITP. In this regard, the pre-bid meeting for the subject ITP which is scheduled 
to be held on February 15, 2022 has been postponed till further notice.  

Bidders are requested to regularly visit our website for further notice. 
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